
You’re invited to a  

 

 

On Tuesday 1st October 

at 9.05am in the KS2 Hall 
 

Phonics is an important tool to help children decode books and we want to work in partnership 
with you to support your child’s skills and enjoyment in reading. 

 

During the session the Year 1 team will be delighted to share with you: 

• how we teach phonics in school 

• what you can be doing at home to help your child with their reading 

• what is involved in the Phonics Check and when it takes place 

 


